
 

 

 
 
 
October 9, 2023 
 
PAQUITO T. MORENO JR., CESO III 
Regional Executive Director 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
DENR Bldg. Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City. Metro Manila 
 
 

ATTN:  PEDRO A, VELASCO 
OIC, CENRO 

 
SUBJECT :  Stakeholders Consultation for Regional Cacao VCA in Puerto Princesa  

City, Palawan on November 7-9, 2023 
 
Dear  Moreno: 
 
The Department of Agriculture – Philippine Rural Development Project (PRDP) MIMAROPA will be  
conducting a Stakeholders’ Consultation for Cacao Value Chain Analysis (VCA) on November 7-9, 
2023 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM in VJR Hall, Provincial Capitol Complex, Puerto Princesa City, 
Palawan. The conduct of the said activity will cover the Cacao-producing municipalities in Palawan. 
The purpose of this consultation is to validate the preliminary findings of our data collection in 
Palawan and to draft the Regional Cacao VCA. 
 
In line with this, we request you or your representative to attend the said activity and provide us with 
your expertise as we further validate the initial results of our data gathering in Palawan. Your 
participation and input are highly valued as we aim to improve the Cacao industry in the region. 
 
Attached herewith is the program for the two-day activity. Please confirm your attendance to the 
provided Google Spreadsheet Link on your email.  Should you have any questions, you may contact 
Ms. Edwina C. Fulla,  I-PLAN Project Development Associate at 09273165837 or email us at 
iplanprdpmimaropa@gmail.com 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
ENGR. MARIA CHRISTINE C. INTING, MPM 
Regional Executive Director 
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